
Dogs on site 

Sent By: Mrs Lee-Marie McCormack 

Sent 21 Sep 2023 17:41 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Unfortunately, dogs are unable to come onto school site. We have a number of children who 

are anxious around dogs. Some dogs also struggle to be around vast numbers of children and 

may react unpredictably. 

Thank you for your help with keeping our site safe for children. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs McCormack 

 


